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Dear founding members & friends, 

 

We would like to extend a warm invitation to the first ordinary general meeting 

2015 of the Motorcycle Enthusiasts Shed | Hunter Central Coast.  

The meeting will be held at the Rathmines Bowling Club.  

It will take place on Tuesday May 12th, 2015 at 7pm. This invitation is being 

extended to every founding member & friends through publication on Facebook 

and the website. 

The agenda will be posted on the Riders Co-op group just prior.  

This meeting will be an opportunity to formalise memberships by completely 

your membership applications & paying the annual individual/ family 

membership fee of $30/$50 & $1 each joining fee. 

The committee will present the Constitution and other items that have been 

worked through. 

We look forward to seeing you at this first general meeting.  

 

Regards  

Chairman Bruce Curran. 

 

 

 


